
NEWSLETTER 

| Thank you to all the parents who have  

donated tissues , hand sanitizer , crayons ,stickers , whiteboard 

markers & decoration for your child’s class. We would like to  

mention that tissues and hand soaps are needed more time to 

time. For health reasons ,we do not use towels for drying hands. 

| Thank you Madam Veronica ( Mother of Chee Kar Hee, Class Opal) 

for sponsoring the Lion Dance for our CNY Celebration on  

19th February, 2019. 

1st February 2019 

TASKA & TADIKA DATUK 
 SIMON FUNG, 

Kingfisher Park, 

Likas, Kota Kinabalu. 
Tel: 088-431681/431682 

Email:  

ttdsfkids@gmail.com  

TO SUPPORT LESS  
 USAGE OF PAPER, WE 

WILL BE  
DISTRIBUTING OUR 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
VIA EMAIL. IF YOU 

WISH TO GET A COPY 
PLEASE GIVE OR  

UPDATE YOUR EMAIL  
ADDRESS WITH THE  
ADMIN OFFICE OR 

EMAIL TO : 
ttdsfkids@gmail.com 

We appreciate your generosity 

I. LEARNING THEMES FOR FEBRUARY—”CHINESE NEW YEAR” 

TASKA People & Costumes , Musical Instruments & Dance , 

CNY Food 

K1 CNY Legends , CNY Food , CNY Celebration 

K2 CNY Holiday , CNY Experience , CNY Food , Personal 

Safety 

You can contribute to your children’s class by 

letting them bring anything that is related to the 

theme— objects  (real or toys), DVD , books 

(fiction or non-fiction) etc . 

2. CHINESE NEW YEAR SCHOOL HOLIDAY & CELEBRATION 2019 

CNY holiday falls on 5th-6th February 2019.  

We wish to inform that the school will be having 

CNY break from 2nd until 10th February 2019 .  
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CNY School Celebration is on Tuesday, 19th February 2019.  

Students are encouraged to come with their festive attire that 

day. Parents are also invited to join in the celebration as we will  

be having performances and the highlight of the day, the Lion 

Dance. 

POT LUCK—Please bring a dish to share with the class. Food 

must be HALAL, suitable for young children and in small  

quantity. Please check with the class teacher on what you 

would like to bring so there will be a variety and not too much 

of the same food.  
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CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION PROGRAM ON TUESDAY, 19TH FEBRUARY 2019 

8:30 A.M. Children assemble in hall for Music & Movement 

9:00 A.M. Lion Dance Performance  

9:30 A.M. Singing 

9:40 A.M. Back to class for Party 

11:30 A.M. Dismissal 

 

*Parents are cordially invited to respective class for party after children are settled in 

their classes 

3. FRIENDLY REMINDER : PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE FOLLOWING  

I. The Security/Safety Card is to help the duty teacher to identify your child waiting  in 

the school hall. Please flash or display the card once you have entered the main 

gate and the teacher will get your child and send him/her to the car. You do not 

need to come out of your car. This is to prevent holding up your car. To avoid delays , 

please remember to bring the safety card !!! 

 

II. Pick up time : Please take note of time your child is to be picked up. Teachers will be 

on duty for 1 hour only after dismissal time. Time after that is considered late and a 

fine of Rm5.00 for every half an hour will be charged. Teacher’s time is taken up if you 

are late. They have to evaluate/assess day’s work and prepare for the next day’s  

lesson after their duty. Please call the office if you are going to be late. Teachers will 

be on duty until 1pm from Monday to Thursday and 12:30pm on Friday. 

 

III. Taska & Tadika Front Gate will be opened if the weather is very bad. ( i.e. heavy rain) 

Entrance From The Main Gate—please ensure that you park properly and do not 

block the drive way. We apologise for any inconvenience caused but rest assured 

that the parking space will be upgraded. 

 

IV.  Label & Tags : Please label or tagging name of your child’s on his/her belonging (i.e 

bags, water bottle, container, etc). This is because it is easier to traced and return 

them and not accumulate the lost & found items. 

 

V. Birthday Celebrations : We would be very grateful if you can inform the class teacher 

at least one week in advance if you are celebrating your child’s birthday in the class. 

This is to help the class teachers to make adjustment to the timetable and the kitchen 

staff and to ensure the birthday child has a great day. Please ensure that goodie 

bags are healthy and safe.  



4. HEALTH CONCERNS—HAND FOOT & MOUTH DISEASES 

| Please be reminded that the HFMD cases 

has risen in 2018. The Health Department of 

Kota Kinabalu has given out circulars for 

pre-schools to be on the alert and take 

steps to prevent the occurrence of the  

diseases. If your child has signs of HFMD 

please take him/her to see a doctor and 

medical cert be given to the school. Your 

child must be kept at home until full  

recovered. School has to report case to the 

Health Department.  

HFMD Symptoms Diseases  

| Fever 

| Sore throat 

| Feeling of being unwell 

(malaise) 

| Painful, red, blister-like lessions 

on the tongue,gums and inside 

the cheeks 

| A red rash, without itching but 

sometimes with blistering, on 

the palms, soles and some-

times the buttocks. 

| Irritability in infants and toddlers 

| Loss of appetite 

5. DISMISSAL TIME / EXTRA CHINESE CLASS, TAEKWONDO, MORAL & RELIGIOUS 

CLASS 

I. DISMISSAL TIME 

Taska 

& 

K1 

Monday to Friday 

Dismissal time – 11.30 A.M 
 

K2 

Monday to Thursday 

Dismissal time – 12.00 P.M 

Friday 

Dismissal Time – 11.30 A.M 

**K1 classes will dismiss at 

12:00pm as from May 2019  

onwards 
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II. EXTRA CHINESE CLASS 

| Extra Chinese class will start in March and it will 

be for only K2 this year. For the time being there 

will be no extra class for K1. This is because the  

children are just from Taska and need the time to 

settle in properly. 

 

K2—Monday & Wednesday (12:05pm to 12:50pm) 

 

FEES per month : Rm40.00 
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III. TAEKWONDO 

| Taekwondo is available for parents who want their children to learn this 

art. It will be held in the school hall from 1-2pm. Taekwondo Head  

Instructor Alex Ian Chong, 6th Dan Black Belt holder will be teaching the 

children the basic skills. He has acquired the certificate of National 

Coaching under Majlis Sukan Negara Malaysia. If you are interested, 

please register at our office. Taekwondo will commence on Tuesday, 12th 

February 2019. 

| Classes will be held every Tuesday at 1:00pm—2:00pm 

I. Registration Fee : Rm20.00 

II. Monthly Club Fee : Rm35.00 

 
 

| February 

I. 5th & 6th  : Chinese New Year Holidays 

II. 2nd to 10th : CNY School Holidays 

III.           11th : Back To School 

IV.         19th : Taska & Tadika  

     Chinese New Year Party 

6. DATES TO REMEMBER 

In the Service of Young Children 

 

Ms. Caroline Stephens                             



I, parent/guardian of ________________   from _______________ have  

         (child’s name)     (class)  

received and read Newsletter TTDSF News. 02/19 dated 1st February, 2019 

CNY CELEBRATION PARTY: I will be bringing ___________________________ 
                                                                                   (Type of food/drink) 

Suggestions/Comments: 

 

Signature:                                      Date: 


